
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
DESCHUTES COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF SOLID WASTE 

KNOTT LANDFILL LANDSCAPING MAINTENANCE SERVICES 
 

Deschutes County Department of Solid Waste is soliciting proposals for the maintenance of 
landscaping at Knott Landfill, located in Bend, Oregon. The Contractor shall provide all staff, 
labor, tools, materials and equipment required for the maintenance of landscaping and 
irrigation systems at the Knott Landfill Recycling and Transfer Facility located at 61050 SE 27th 
Street in Bend. The services also include providing Spring tune-up and Winter shut down and 
maintenance of the landscaping and irrigation systems on the west and south perimeter of 
Knott Landfill along 27th Street and Rickard Road,. 
 
The Request for Proposal may be obtained or examined at the Deschutes County Department 
of Solid Waste offices at the address listed below or viewed at https://www.deschutes.org/rfps. 

IMPORTANT: Prospective proposers downloading/accessing website-posted specifications and 
other bid documents MUST complete and submit the Contact Information Form provided on the 
website, to receive follow-up documents (addenda, clarifications, etc). Failure to provide contact 
information will result in proposer disqualification. 
 

Proposals must be received by 3:00 p.m. Wednesday, June 1, 2022 and may be submitted in 
person, by mail or by email.  
 
This is not a contract offer and with this solicitation, the proposer assumes any liability for the 
costs incurred in the preparation and transmittal of proposals in response to the solicitation. 
 
Questions regarding this solicitation can be directed to: 
 
Chad Centola, Director      
Deschutes County Department of Solid Waste       
61050 SE 27th Street 
Bend, Oregon  97701 
Phone: (541) 322-7172 
Fax: (541) 317-3959 
Email: chadc@deschutes.org 
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